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Special Meeting Minutes 

October 28, 2020 

1. Call to Order: Chairman Victor Mitchell called the scheduled October 28; 2\}20, PQ,.lice '·, . . --... . 
Building Committee Virtual Zoom Meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

Roll Call: Present were: Chairman Victor Mitchell, Vice-Chairman Michael Audette, 
Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault, Committee Member/Sergeant Cesar Beiros and 
Committee Member/Officer Christopher Latimer. Also present were: Chief Karen Krasicky, 

Captain Ed Benecchi and Cathy Paskus, Police Commission Chairwoman. 

2. Fire Exit Notifications: NIA 


3. Pledge of Allegiance: 

Chairman Mitchell led the gnoup in the Pledge of Allegiance. 


4. Approval of Minutes dated July 15, 2020 


A motion was made by Committee Member/Officer Christopher Latimer, seconded by 
Committee Member Ann M4rie Rheault to approve the minutes ofJuly 15, 2020 with the 
change ofremoving Officer in front ofAnn Marie Rheault's name under the Adjournment 
section. This motion was approved unanimously. 

5. New Business: 
a. Promoting the project 

Chairman Mitchell talked to Mayor Merchant before the meeting. Due to COVID, everything is 

on hold. This will be reeval~ated after January 1, 2021. Chairman Mitchell will drop off the 

study to Captain Ed Benecchr and Sergeant John D'Aniello. 

A discussion took place about forming a sub-committee to put together promotional materials. 

Committee Member/Sergeanf Cesar Berios, Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault and Vice­
Chairman Michael Audette l ill be on that committee. 

Committee Member/Sergeant Berios talked to Brian Humes regarding mailers and flyers. He 

suggested creating two flyers to be mailed out from the Police Commission and Police Building 
Committee. 
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Police Commission Chairwoman Cathy Paskus suggested having a virtual tour and post the 
video on social media. 

Chairman Mitchell will talk to Brian Humes about comparable towns. 

Chairwoman Mitchell will talk to Mayor Merchant about posting all the information on the town 
website. 

6. Public Comment: None 

7. Committee Member Comments: None 

Next meeting: November 181 2020 @5:30 PM 

8. Adjournment: 
There being no further business ofthe Police Building Committee, a motion was made by 
Vice-Chairman Michael Audette, seconded by Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault to 
adjourn. This motion was approved unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

L~~ 
Recording Secretary 
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